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Dear Fellow Chess Enthusiasts, 

I am excited to announce my candidacy for the Executive Board of US Chess, with a 
passion to further the game globally and address members’ concerns. With many years’ 
experience and service to US Chess in various roles, I am confident in my ability to 
serve our community.  

I will explain my growth in the chess world and goals that I wish to accomplish in the 
next letter. My qualifications include starting at the local and state levels eventually 
working at the national level.  

I am committed to working tirelessly to promote chess and serve our members. I would 
be honored to earn your vote and join the Executive Board to make a POSITIVE 
impact on our beloved game. Thank you for considering my candidacy! 

Yours for chess, 
Alan Kantor 
Phone: (931) 200-9038 call or text 
e-mail: ebalankantor@gmail.com 
Facebook: Alan Kantor for US Chess Executive Board 
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